
Policy re: Use of Masks 
 
 
All individuals over the age of 5 must wear a face mask at all times while in the school or the bus. 
This includes students, staff and visitors. Students will be provided with a clean face mask when 
entering the school or the bus, and the mask will be collected and washed at the end of the day. 
Disposable masks are available for visitors who do not have one of their own. The only exception to 
this policy are persons with a medical condition that would preclude the use of a mask and while 
eating.  During mealtimes, individuals may remove their masks but must maintain social distancing 
of 6 feet while doing so. This policy will remain in place until Las Puertas deems it is no longer 
necessary based upon the determination by the Arizona Department of Health Services that face 
coverings are not required. 

 
 

 


